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March 19, 2020 
 
 
Dear Pyro Community,  
 
 
It is with great sorrow that we will NOT be having our April 4th Class C Demo and Shooter 
Training.  This is due to the Federal Government and the State of Indiana’s recommendations 
of practicing Social Distancing and not having more than 10 people at gatherings. 
However, we have decided to conduct a “Facebook Live” Class C Demo on April 4th @ 9:00 
pm EST.  Additional information will be posted on our website and on Facebook.  Please 
continue to check back so you can receive the latest information and the demo list.    
 
 
At this time, we are still planning to have the Class B Demo on May 9th and we may possibly 
combine the Class C Demo depending how the Facebook Live works out.   
 
 
Currently, we are open during regular business hours.  Please feel free to contact us if you 
would like to schedule a pick up or if you have any questions or concerns.  We are looking 
forward to a safe, healthy, and prosperous upcoming fireworks season.  
 
 
Please continue to check our website and Facebook so you can receive the latest information 
and updates.    
 

Website:  https://www.waynesworldfireworks.net 
 
“Like Us” on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/WaynesWorldFireworksLLC 

 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Wayne’s World Fireworks, LLC 
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